

Chase Terrace Academy
Bridge Cross Road
Burntwood
WS7 2DB
E: office@chaseterraceacademy.co.uk
W: www.chaseterraceacademy.co.uk
T: 01543 682286

15th October 2021

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

POST-16 Studies - INFORMATION EVENING - 6-8pm on Thursday 4th November 2021

I am writing to invite you, together with your son/daughter, to our Sixth Form Open Evening on 4th November. We are very proud of our Sixth Form at Chase Terrace Academy and would be delighted to see as many of you as possible in attendance to find out more about the fantastic range of academic and applied general courses that we are offering for September 2022.

The evening will provide an opportunity for you to hear all about Sixth Form life, the broad range of courses available and the excellent challenge and support offered by our teachers and Sixth Form team.

As we continue to implement safety measures to prevent the spread of Covid-19, there will be staggered entry times on the night to limit the number of people in the building at any one time. The admission times are 6.00pm, 6.30pm, 7.00pm and 7.30pm. There will also be a one-way system in operation and a brief, recorded presentation repeated several times to avoid large numbers of people gathering in the main hall. Once in the building you will be free to visit the subjects that your child is interested in for post-16 study.

Universities and Higher-Level Apprenticeship providers will also be represented, giving the chance for you to find out more about how our Sixth Form courses provide a gateway into the next stage of your child's education.

Please note entry on the evening will be via the school's main reception. Please park on the car park by the swimming pool.

Please visit <u>www.chaseterraceacademy.co.uk</u> to book your arrival slot or contact the school if you have any further questions. We look forward to seeing you on 4th November.

Yours faithfully

Mr J Cain

Deputy Headteacher